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Name of Dike: Eagle Valley Generating Station - Ash Pond System 

 

Date of Meeting:  12/11/2023 Annual EAP Meeting/Review  

 

In accordance with 40 CFR 257.73(a)(3)(i)(E), the annual meeting/review between AES Indiana’s 

(formerly IPL) internal EAP organization and local emergency responders was completed via email 

correspondence and in-person site meeting for the Eagle Valley Generating Station on the preceding date. 

The following EAP personnel participated: 

 

NAME TITLE COMPANY/ORGANIZATION 

Amy McClure  Senior Environmental 

Analyst - EH&S 

AES Indiana  

Abigail Worth EMA Director Morgan County Emergency 

Management Agency 

Thom O’Leary Senior Environmental 

Specialist 

AES – Site Liability 

Management 
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Name of Dike: Eagle Valley Generating Station - Ash Pond System 

 

Date of Meeting:  12/11/2023 Annual EAP Meeting/Review  

 

In accordance with 40 CFR 257.73(a)(3)(i)(E), the annual meeting/review between AES Indiana’s 

(formerly IPL) internal EAP organization and local emergency responders was completed via email 

correspondence and in-person site meeting for the Eagle Valley Generating Station on the preceding date. 

The following topics were discussed: 

 

ANNUAL EAP PARTICIPANT MEETING NOTES 

 

Discussed through emails, in person conversations and a site tour the contents of the EAP. The EAP had been 

sent to Morgan County EMA for review on 10/30/2023. An in-person meeting took place on 12/11/2023.  It was 

noted in the meeting that there have been no changes to the EAP or site conditions other than the recent hiring of 

a new site environmental analyst. No other revisions were required to the EAP based on the review. 

 

Noted that ash has not been sluiced to the ash ponds since 02/2016 when the new CCGT facility was constructed. 

Noted that all ash ponds have been dry since early 2018. 

 


